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NCPA's Take on the CMS Final Rule
Presented by the National Community Pharmacists Association (NCPA)

May 17, 2022

Robert Smith, a partner in the Litigation practice, will participate in the "NCPA's Take on the CMS 
Final Rule" webinar at 8:00 p.m. (ET) on Tuesday, May 17. The non-CE webinar will outline the CMS 
Final Rule and the impact on pharmacies.

View the “NCPA's Take on the CMS Final Rule” webinar.
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